
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
Freshmen! There is a flower making party every day this week at lunch in Mr Zuppan's Room 1008. Come help 
with the homecoming float and jam out to some rad tunes. 
 
  Powder Puff 2025!   
Want to show your spirit on the field or the sidelines? Pick up a waiver at The Perch, get it signed, and bring it 
back for more info. 
 
This year for Powder Puff, players will not be borrowing a jersey from a football player. Instead, next week you 
will stop by the student store at lunch to pick up your jersey. The number you get is attached to your name, so 
make sure you don’t swap out or mix it up with anyone else’s jersey. That way when you make a great play out 
on the field, we announce the right name  
 
 
REMINDER FROM THE PRINICPAL’S OFFICE:  Phones are not to be out during class time.  This in-
cludes when going to the restroom, library, office, etc.  Administration will be doing random phone sweeps 
throughout the semester.  Don’t be caught with your phone out! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SPORTS: 
 
Congratulations to the Girls Golf team for placing 2nd in the match at Lake Shastina, which puts us in 2nd place 
in the league! Congrats to Brooklynn Robertson for achieving her personal league play record.  Special congrats 
to Kiley McDonald, Grace Padilla, Natalie Fernandez, Maritza Montes, Kelsey Roble, Tirsa Hydrick, Annabell 
Casey and Katelyn Nolan... all who achieved their personal best records in the past few weeks. Go Eagles!! 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


